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If you have been planning to order a brick … 
 

 

Now is the time to do it! For those wishing to 

purchase a brick, please fill out an order form, 

on the table in the main hall, and return it to 

the office with payment by September 12.   

 
 

The 4 X 8 bricks will cost a set price of $24.00 and will have 

3 lines with 18 characters available for lettering. A stock 

logo can be added. We will be ordering a minimum of 10 

bricks at a time unless otherwise noted to save on the 

shipping fee. Please contact the office if you are interested. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Our youth will be taking a trip to Kings Dominion on September 18! 

Will be leaving that morning at 7am, the cost is $28/ticket. We will be 

having a meeting on Sep. 12th for those who have signed up. Sign up 

forms, as well as payment, will also be due at that meeting. Please see 

Zack with any questions.  

Ways You Can Tithe 
 

We are excited to be able to offer several ways that our 
Faith family can tithe to our church.  
 

• In person 
• Through your bank with “Bill Pay.”   
•  Online: You can go to our church’s webpage at  
        faithkinston.org and click the “Give Online” link. 

Visitors Scan 
Here 

 

 

VBS 2021 



Backpack Blessings 

                               
Following morning worship services, we will pray over the students, 

teachers and staff of our church and community. Students, we will ask 

God to prepare you for this upcoming academic year! Teachers,  we will 

seek God’s wisdom for you and your class. Any other school staff 

members are welcome to participate. You are an integral part of the 

success of our children! 

 

Sanctuary Flowers 

 

The flowers in the church today are given in loving 

memory of Christopher Worth Heath, by his parents 

Worth and Carolyn Heath and his daughters Christian 

and Bella Heath.  

                      1 Corinthians 2:9  

 

 

Church Clean Up Day 
 

We are having a church building clean-up day on Saturday 

Aug. 28 from 10 AM — 12 noon. Bring anything you think 

would be useful in helping to do some deep cleaning. Lots 

of volunteers will be needed to lighten the load for 

everyone!  

 
 

The Young & the Restful Are Back!  
 

The Young and the Restful will meet September 14 
at 12 PM. The speakers are Linda Harrison and 
Virginia Thomas. They will share their spiritual 
discovery as well as the funny escapades from their 
trip to Israel.  

 

A Service of Worship  
 

Welcome  & Call to Worship             Alan                              

Prayer             Zack 

Worship and Praise through Song  

Choir                                     “Sinner Saved By Grace” 

Sermon                                        “Back to School”              John Robert  
 Acts 9:20-30 

 

Response Through Song  

Backpack Blessing                                                                                              Zack 

Communion                                                                                     John Robert 

Community & Closing Prayer                                                         John Robert 

Tithes & donations may be placed in the green bucket in the main hall. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

             Today:    Backpack Blessing (during worship service)  

 August 28:  Church Clean Up Day 10 AM–12 PM 

       Sept. 14: The Young & Restful starts back starting at 12 noon 

 Sept. 12: King’s Dominion Meeting  4 PM,  

    forms and payment due. 

 Sept. 18: Trip to Kings Dominion 7 AM  
  

Mary’s Kitchen is in need of help on Monday’s from 8:30-11:30 AM.   
If interested, call Mark Moore at 252.521.5303.  

DATE August 22 August 29 

Nursery Schedule 
Shelvia Riggs 

Kennedy Harris 
Shelvia Riggs  
Amy Harris 

Preschool Church Diane Andersen Diane Andersen 

Children’s Church Will Barss Will Barss 

Youth Supper Back 2 School Bash 
Jessie & Hillary 

Beamon 

Van Drivers James Aycock Rob Hoffman 

Cleaning Ministry 
*Clean during your 
week for the next 

Sunday. 

The week of August 22-28 
Brian Minder 

Steve Clayborne 

The week of Aug. 29-Sept. 4 
Brad & Tiffany Smith 



SERMON NOTES         
 

 
DATE:         

 

SERMON TITLE:       

 

SCRIPTURE:       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SERMON NOTES         
 

 
DATE:         

 

SERMON TITLE:       

 

SCRIPTURE:       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
A TRIBUTE  

 

TO OUR  
 

CHILDREN AND YOUTH 
 
 

This past year has been a hard year for all of us, full of change, but 
especially for our children and youth. Sometimes they were 
learning to follow instructions and their school curriculum through 
Zoom on their computers at home and sometimes in their literal 
classroom. Yet even with all the obstacles, our children and youth 
have achieved so much as you will note from the following:  
 
 
 

Ellie Murphy 
 

Ellie will be a Kindergarten student at Parrott Academy, having 
completed the Transition class at Parrott. Ellie was busy in both 
dance and theater, completing her first year in Tap, Ballet, and Jazz 
at Dance Works in Snow Hill. Ellie was also in the production of 
Moana Jr. in Kids on Stage. Ellie is the daughter of Ryan and Bobbie 
Murphy. 
 

Jennie Turner 
 

Jennie has achieved the distinction of becoming a 1st grader at Banks 
Elementary School. She is the daughter of Renee Turner-Hill and the 
granddaughter of Will and Sandra Barss. 
 

Bella Heath 
 

Bella will be in the 5th grade at Banks Elementary. This past school 
year Bella received the Reading Award, Exact Path Award, Social 
Studies Award, 9 Week Honor Roll, and is a member of the National 
Honor Society. Bella is the daughter of Brian and Tara Minder and 
the granddaughter of Worth and Carolyn Heath. 

Landon Hayes 
Landon will be in the 10th grade at North Lenoir High School. Landon 
plays football at NL and wrestles. He recently achieved the honor of 
being an Eagle Scout  
 

Savannah Hayes 
Savannah will be in the 10th grade at South Lenoir School. Savannah 
enjoys dance and horseback riding. She is the daughter of Keith and 
Mary Christian Hayes and the granddaughter of Allen and Mary 
McRae Parrott. 
 

Sarah Kennedy 
 

Sarah will be in the 10th grade at Sourth Lenoir High School. This 
past year Sarah was on the AB Honor Roll, achieved a 4.0 GPA, and 
was in Honor Society. Sara hopes to work in the Geriatrics field. 
Sarah is the daughter of James and Kim Kennedy and the 
granddaughter of Jo Howell.  
 

Elaina Smith 
 

Elaina will be in the 11th grade at North Lenoir High School. She is in 
the National Honor Society. Elaina is the daughter of Brad and Tiffany 
Smith. 
 

 
Wow, what great kids we have!  

 

Pray for them this year 
  

and also their parents and grandparents 



 

Lydia Aycock 
 

Lycia will be in the 7th grade at Frink Middle School. Lydia achieved A 
Honor Roll and is a member of the National Honor Society. She is the 
daughter of James and Martha Aycock and the granddaughter of 
Allen and Mary McRae Parrott.  
 

Will Andersen 
 

Will will be in the 8th grade at Frink Middle School. Will received the 
Art Award, achieved A-B Honor Roll, and is a member of the National 
Honor Society. Will is an active Boy Scout and recently said the 
beginning and ending prayers at the Eagle Scout Ceremony for 
Landon Hayes. Will is the son of Charles and Diane Andersen and the 
grandson of Nicole Croom.  
 

Lilli Daughety 
 

Lilli will be in the 9th grade at North Lenoir High School. While at 
Frink Middle School, she served as SGA President, as a member of 
the Frink Cheerleaders, was in the National Honor Society and the 
Fellowship of Christian Athletes, and was on the Presidents List for 
academics for all three years at Frink. In addition, Lilli was first in 
academics in her 8th grade class and also received numerous other 
awards. Lilli will be on the JV Cheerleading team at North Lenoir as 
well as the NL Cheerleading Competition Team. Lilli is the daughter 
of Danny and Jenny Daughety.  
 

Samuel Aycock 
 

Samuel will be in the 10th grade at Early College at Lenoir 
Community College. As a 9th grader, Samuel received the Math 3 
Award, the American History Award, the World History Award, 
Phoenix Lancer’s Award, and A Honor Roll. Samuel is the son of 
James and Martha Aycock and the grandson of Allen and Mary 
McRae Parrott.  

 

 
Gracie Wells 
 

Gracie will be in the 5th grade at Snow Hill Elementary School. She 
has been busy with dance and softball this past year, excelling in 
dance. Gracie is the daughter of Mike and Jessie Wells and the 
granddaughter of Penny Smith. 
 

Drew Wells 
 

Drew will be in the 5th grade at Snow Hill Elementary School. Drew 
has also been busy with dance and softball this past year, excelling in 
softball. Drew is the daughter of Mike nad Jessie Wells and the 
granddaughter of Penny Smith. 
 
Shealyn Gaston 
 
Shealyn will be in the 5th  grade at Banks Elementary. For someone 
who has maneuvered some rough bumps in life, making it to the 5th 
grade is a real accomplishment. Shealyn is the daughter of Cassandra 
Gaston and the granddaughter of Will and Sandra Barss.  
 
Ryley Hofffman  
 
Ryley will be in the 6th grade at Frink Middle School. Traversing 
through this last school year and progressing to the next school year 
is a real accomplishment. Rylie is the son of Rob and Kylie Hoffman.  
 
Christian Heath 
 
Christian will be in the 7th grade at Frink Middle School. Christian 
achieved 1st Place in the Reading Award, also the Principal’s List, 
National Honor Society, and multiple other awards. Christian is the 
daughter of Brian and Tara Minder and the granddaughter of Worth 
and Carolyn Heath.  


